
   

   
An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

October 21, 2014 

     REVISED LETTER 

 

Colleen Walbran, SMRLS 

o/b/o Lisa Barrett 

55 – 5
th

 Street East, Ste. 400 

Saint Paul MN 55101 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 650 Oakdale Avenue, Unit 3 

 

Dear Ms. Walbran: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 21, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

October 28, 2014 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall/Courthouse to further discuss the 

deck/staircase.   Ms. Moermond requested that Building Inspector Mike Palm provide a 

statement of what the conditions were relating to the footings when he inspected the property.  

She also requested that Inspector Palm be present at the hearing on October 28.  

 

Any questions, you may contact the Appeals Line at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Sean Westenhofer 

 Michael Palm 

 Lisa Barrett, 650 Oakdale Ave, Unit 3, Saint Paul MN 55107 

 Boris Tsvetovaty, BLM Management Group  

899 – 7
th

 St W, Saint Paul MN 55102  
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